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Hope you had a great season. Now that it is coming to a close, here is a 
quick reminder of Upcoming Meetings and Events:

Annual Pig Roast 
   -   Wednesday October 12, 2016 7:pm,  #97, 11th concession, Harley ON, N0E-1E0
General and Board of Governors 
   -   Monday October 17, 2016, 7:pm, The Royal Canadian Legion 21 Oak Street, Brantford
Nominating Committee Meeting
   -   Monday November 7, 2016, 5:pm, The Royal Canadian Legion 21 Oak Street, Brantford
General and Board of Governors
   -   Monday November 7, 2016, 7:pm, The Royal Canadian Legion 21 Oak Street, Brantford

Please donate $10. for Memorial Pages in the upcoming 2017 yearbook for Bingo Hauser, PP Jack 
Hunter, PP Dave Farberman and Don Campbell.  The President’s Page is $20.
New Club Shirts can still be purchased for $15.  Contact PP Bill Denault 519-458-4564 
wdenault@gmail.com


